
Village of Antioch – Environmental Commission 

Meeting Minutes           January 22, 2018 

1. Call to Order:  The Environmental Commission was called to order by Melonnie Hartl at 6:34 pm in the Board 
Room at Antioch Village Hall:  874 Main Street, Antioch, IL.   
 
Present:   Melonnie Hartl, Scott Frillman, Peter Grant, Anna Andersen 
Absent:   Chairman Mike Babicz, Alternate Melissa Marra, Trustee Jozwiak 

2. A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from the November 27, 2017 meeting by Anna, 2nd by Peter. 
 Voice vote – all AYE. 
 

3. Project  Reports  
a. Community Garden  – No Report.   

 
b. Earth Day EcoFair  – April 28th – Saturday. 

Anna said the Junior Women’s Club would be interested in doing some kind of food booth. Popcorn and 
some type of beverage was discussed. All profits will go back to the Club.  Set-up would start the night 
before (Friday).   
Peter will check again to make sure we have the date reserved. 
Vendors – Norwex – chemical free cleaning;  Pure Bliss Soap – Chemical free personal supplies 
Anna will take on the responsibility of chairing the event. 
Commission members signed up for contacting 8-10 vendors each 
Many other ideas discussed.  The main need is to obtain vendors as soon as possible. 
 

4. Old Business  
- Village Nursery update – No Report. 
 
- Shred Spot tour –tour at Shred Spot in Northbrook.  

- Grant proposal – Anna wrote a grant proposal for Walmart, but their grants have not been posted yet 
for February. She can wait and submit it to them or can look for another grant. 

. 
 

5. New Business  
EC Website - Anna will put together ideas for the website which is badly in need of updating.  She will 

create a draft and send it out for review and then contact Lori. 
Scott met some folks that reclaim barnwood.  He forwarded their name to Jim Keim.  Perhaps some of the 

wood from the barn at the Bitner farm can be given or sold to them. 
 

Motion to Adjourn by Peter, 2nd by Anna. Voice vote – all aye.  Meeting adjourned at 7:53 pm. 

Next Meeting – Monday, February 26, 2018 at 6:30 pm.                             Submitted by secretary Melonnie Hartl 

 


